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Voter Guide with Candidate Information Available for Start of Early Voting
The League of Women Voters of Central New Mexico has prepared an online Voter Guide with information about candidates and new districts for the primary election. U.S. Representative, State Senate, NM House of Representatives and County Commission districts have all changed since the census in 2020 required districts be redrawn to reflect movements in the population.
Early voting begins Tuesday morning, May 7, at County Clerk offices throughout the state. 
Any voter in New Mexico can find information about the candidates by logging on to LWVCentralNMVoterGuide.org or typing Central New Mexico Voter Guide into your search engine.
Voters type their address into the Voter Guide and can see their new voting districts and candidate answers about their positions on issues.
The League of Women Voters of Central New Mexico has been providing voter information for more than 70 years. “There have been big changes since the League members set up tables outside the polls on election days to distribute information about the candidates,” says Donna Sandoval, Co-President of the Central New Mexico League, “But we are still working hard to see that voters have access to the information they need to make informed decisions.”
Voters can also use this QR code to find the online Voter Guide.
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Contact information:
Karen Wentworth,
LWVCNMVoterGuide@gmail.com
(505) 263-9066
(505) 884-8441
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